
Now more than ever, we remain true to our commitment of providing a seamless and safe travel experience

for all our guests at UNICO 20˚ 87˚ Hotel Riviera Maya.

In response to the CDC’s recent requirement for a negative COVID-19 test to all air passengers entering the

United States effective January 26 we have actively worked to offer convenient and affordable onsite testing

options and medical assistance for our guests*.

Onsite Testing
All existing and new U.S. reservations of 3 or more nights booked by March 31, 2022 and traveling between 

now and December 31, 2022 or until the government mandate is lifted will receive 2 complimentary antigen 

tests per room. Additional tests can be purchased for $50 USD. Antigen testing meets CDC requirements, 

and must be taken within 1 calendar day before your departing flight to the U.S.

Extended Stay Coverage & Onsite Medical Assistance Insurance
All guests with existing and new reservations of 3 or more nights booked by March 31, 2022 and checking 

out between now and April 30, 2022 who test positive for COVID-19 will be able to quarantine at an RCD 

Hotels property for up to 14 nights at no cost to them. Additionally, onsite medical assistance insurance will 

be included in their stay to cover medical expenses such as doctor, medication, and hospitalization.**

For more information please visit unicohotelrivieramaya.com

Fly Safe & Worry Free
C O M P L I M E N T A R Y  O N S I T E  T E S T I N G 

&  M E D I C A L  A S S I S T A N C E

*In the event a listed country is no longer requiring a negative test result, the above will no longer apply. 
** Onsite medical assistance provided by a third-party company and does not include coverage for cancellations.


